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September 30, 2016

Mr. Ross Povenmire, Director of Conservation
Conservation Commission

7A Spofford Road

Boxford, MA 01921

Re: Site Inspection — Field 1
Haynes Land Recreation Area, Boxford, MA

Dear Ross:

Today we performed a site inspection of the above referenced project. It appears that all drainage
facilities associated with the field, access drive and parking area have been constructed. The access
driveway has been paved and the sidewalks are currently under construction. All areas appear to be
stable and are at various stages of vegetation growth. There are no signs of erosion and exposed soil
areas appear to have been recently treated with hydroseed.

Not much work has been done with regards to the emergency access road to Samuel Bixby Way since
our last inspection. This area appears stable and erosion controls are in place. There are no signs of
erosion or sediment beyond the erosion controls.

Based on our visual inspection the completed areas appear to comply with the design plans with the
exception of the elevation of the catch basin rim located on the left side of the access drive entrance at
Middleton Road which appears to be a little high. Based on our discussions with the site contractor
they will be lowering that catch basin rim an inch or so to the required design elevation.

If you have any questions please give me a call.
Sincerely,
THE MORIN-CAMERON GROUP, INC.

et . ot

John M. Morin, PE
Principal
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ce: Chris Huntress
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